

[bookmark: _MailOriginal]From: Wieringa Gilbert <Gilbert.Wieringa@boltonft.nhs.uk>
Date: Wednesday, 4 January 2017 at 15:29
To: Richard Price <richard.price@eahp.eu>
Subject: RE: Meeting up again

Hi again
 
I think I may be getting meeting overload. Apologies for any confusion, at last contact you mentioned your president would be in Brussels? Regards the morning are you thinking of 2 meetings rolling into one involving him?
 
I’m sure EFLM’s president would be happy to make a more formal approach to meet Sophie Weisswange but if something more informal would work at this time this might be preferable. You may remember that EFLM currently liaise with the Commission via CEPLIS and my ideal would be to quietly explore alternatives (hence also chance to meet you again) before we consider implementing a new way of working.
 
Does that make sense? Happy to give you a call
 
Thanks
Gilbert  
 
From: Richard Price [mailto:richard.price@eahp.eu] 
Sent: 04 January 2017 13:18
To: Wieringa Gilbert
Subject: Re: Meeting up again
 
 
Hi Gilbert,
 
I hope you had a nice Christmas break, and best wishes for the new year.
 
So 18th January is going to be quite a packed day for us, as we have two other meetings to slot in. Indeed the morning meeting now looks like it will extend up to 1300. Could we think of a late lunch, say 1330?
 
Ref meeting Sophie Weisswange, I think it would be a good idea for EFLM to request this. We need to have a meeting with UEMS to discuss specialisation organiation in the afternoon. Still working out what time precisely this could be possible. Once I know, I can advise whether it looks possible for us to do a UEMS meeting AND a Sophie Weisswange meeting. One thought could even be to invite her to come meet the 3 organisations at Domus Medica (UEMS HQ)...
 
Richard
 
 
From: Wieringa Gilbert <Gilbert.Wieringa@boltonft.nhs.uk>
Date: Wednesday, 28 December 2016 at 17:14
To: Richard Price <richard.price@eahp.eu>
Subject: RE: Meeting up again
 
Dear Richard,
 
Just a thought but would there be time/availability to see Sophie Weisswange on afternoon of 18th Jan? Previously I think you suggested setting this up but the timing was not right from my perspective. I would value the direct contact with her and could do with getting her perspective on a possible change in communication channels to her office regards achieving recognition for specialists in laboratory medicine  
 
Thanks, trust you had an enjoyable Christmas
 
Gilbert
 
From: Richard Price [mailto:richard.price@eahp.eu] 
Sent: 22 December 2016 10:17
To: Wieringa Gilbert
Subject: Re: Meeting up again
 
Hi Gilbert,
 
Yes, as it happens the 18th January could work well as our President will be in Brussels at this time.
 
Where would it suit you to have lunch?
 
Somewhere near the Parliament/Commission perhaps?
 
Richard
 
[bookmark: _GoBack] 
From: Wieringa Gilbert 
Sent: 12 December 2016 11:45
To: 'richard.price@eahp.eu'
Subject: Meeting up again
 
Dear Richard
 
I hope to come across to meet with some lab med leads (in www.eflm.eu) mid January and wondered if I could also come across to Brussels. We are considering new ways of staying in touch with the Commission and progress with 2013/55/EU and I wondering whether our organisations could work more closely to mutual benefit
 
Just to set the ball rolling how would 16th, 17th or 18th January work for you?
 
Best regards
Gilbert
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